
FR. MacRae’s FACEBOOK ACCOUNT
RESTORED
Catholic League president Bill Donohue shares some good news:

On March 5th, Fr. Gordon MacRae, who is unjustly sitting in a
New Hampshire prison for a crime he didn’t commit, had his
Facebook account disabled. Apparently, the censors who work
there didn’t like one of his essays. Like his other articles,
it  was  one  that  no  rational  human  being  would  find
objectionable.

That did not stop us from helping our friend. On March 9, we
emailed  his  “objectionable”  article  to  our  list  of  email
subscribers, which is big and growing. We have now learned
that Facebook has apologized and has restored his account.

Thanks to everyone for your support.
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